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Pentecost Retreat Day for P4 – P7 Pupils 

Dear Headteachers of our Diocesan Primary Schools, 

Following the success of our Retreat Days, the Youth Commission is now preparing for a 

similar event on Sunday 8th June 2025. This Retreat Day is open to pupils in P4, P5, P6 and 

P7, and will run from 1.45–5pm. Please note that the venue will be St James’s church and 

halls on Greenock Road in Paisley.  

We hope that many of the children and families who have supported past events will support 

this one, while also hoping that many more families will register their children for this 

Retreat. 

The theme of the Retreat Day will be: The Glorious Mysteries of the Holy Rosary. We 

hope to continue to highlight the importance of the Rosary and to associate the Glorious 

Mysteries with the experience of the Easter season. The event will include an opportunity for 

the young people to learn more about the Rosary, to pray this precious prayer together, and to 

celebrate Holy Mass. 

Feedback received from families and schools suggests that frequent promotion of these 

events by schools and in parishes is important. I would be grateful if you would promote this 

event far and wide. Registration is necessary, and families can do this at 

www.tinyurl.com/dpy-pentecost-25 or by scanning the QR code. Attached with this letter are 

the QR code and a graphic that can be used to promote the Retreat Day. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Fr Ryan Black 

 

http://www.tinyurl.com/dpy-pentecost-25

